
 
 

Bella Vista Waters NSW 
3 December 2012 
 
 
 
Attn: Director Infrastructure Projects 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Re: Compensation for North West Rail Link devaluing our property 
 
 
We would like to express our concern about the North West Rail Link affecting our property 
with two thirds of our property being undercut for the construction of the train tunnels. 
 
Our property is located at , Bella Vista Waters NSW 
 
Our main concerns are: 

 The constant shaking immediately underneath my house will affect the 
building overtime. Eg vibrating affecting walls and alignment and loosening 
everything. 

 General health problems not yet know what will happen with ongoing 
vibration, lack of sleep etc. 

 The underground tunnel will affect the value of the house.  
If two houses are available and one has a railway directly underneath it,  
I would be buying the other house. 
 

Tracy Bellamy (02 9228 6370) advised us during a phone call on 3 December 2012 that “Late 
submissions will be considered but they will not be giving any extensions.” 
 
Could you please advise how the government will compensate us for the problems and loss 
of property value that this train line will cause us. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 

tel:02%209228%206370



